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At the cordial invitation of the Foreign Secretary Ms. Sewa Lamsal, the Foreign

Secretary of India Shri Vikram Misri is paying an official visit to Nepal on 11-12

August 2024.

The two Foreign Secretaries will discuss various matters on further strengthening

Nepal-India relations and advancing mutually benefi cial cooperation.

The Foreign Secretary oflndia is also scheduled to call on the highJevel dignitaries

of Nepal.

The visit is in continuation of the regular exchange of visits between two friendly

neighbours.

The Foreign Secretary of India is scheduled to leave Kathmandu on 12 Augttst2024.
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